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BAW Russell
fyi-request-9188-3143ceef@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Russell

Thank you for your further email of 23 January 2019 regarding your Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA) request for information about the Prisoner Incentive
Framework and seeking comment on the decision to extend the time limit for
responding to your request.

Your request requires consultation with multiple business units within Corréctions,
such as Finance, Property and Technology, Data Research, and our regional
managers as the information requested is not held in one place or by one team.

Corrections has more than 30 industry and training activities that prisoners can
undertake; such as agriculture, painting, and textiles. This is in addition to
education and training activities and rehabilitation programmes which also fall
within scope of your request.

Some of the information is not held in the format you have requested. However,
instead of declining your request, we decided to extend the period for responding
to enable us to have the time to compile this information in a comprehensive
format.

While we have specified an extension period of 40 days, every effort will be made
to provide you the information as soon as reasonably practicable.

In the meantime, you may wish to view Corrections’ 2017/18 Annual Report, which
is available on our website at www.corrections.govt.nz/resources/
strategic_reports/annual-reports/annual_report 201718.html and includes
information regarding Offender Employment Revenue. | refer you to page 35 in
particular.
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